
Eric Fryson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

-----Original Message----­
From: OMT 

YANT, ROBYN <rh0582@att.com> 
Wednesday, February 27, 2013 10:28 AM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
AT&T & WinSonic Agreement Withdrawn 
img-227102716-000l.pdf 

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 10:27 AM 
To: YANT, ROBYN 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre. 

Number of Images: 1 
Attachment File Type: PDF 

Device Name: WorkCentre 5225A 
Device Location: 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com/ 
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at&t 

February 27, 2013 

Mrs. Ann Cole 

AT&T Florida 

150 South Monroe Street 

Suite 400 

Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

T: 850.577.5555 
F: 850.222.8640 
www.att.com 

RE: 050287-TP Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, 
and collocation agreement between BeiiSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
and WorldTel Corp. 

Dear Mrs. Cole: 

On April 21, 2005, BeiiSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a 
AT&T Southeast [AT&T Florida] filed a Request for approval of interconnection, 
unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BeiiSouth Telecommunications, 
Inc. and WorldTel Corp. 

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. This agreement has been 
terminated with AT&T effective December 13, 2012. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Yant at 
(850) 577-5551. 

Yours very truly, 
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